
 

Draft National Obesity

Strategy - Submission 2021
Submitted to the Australian Government Department of Health (November 2021).

Dietitians Australia has given feedback to the Department of Health regarding their draft

National Obesity Prevention Strategy.

We are supportive of government strategies that aim to promote the health of Australians

and address key chronic disease risk factors, such as overweight and obesity.

We support the National Obesity Prevention Strategy and its ambitions but have given some

recommendations.

To read our recommendations download our full submission.
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